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So pleased to see the efforts made to address our houseless crisis. I see so many options and
opportunities. However I am very much opposed to any further outdoor camping in unsecured areas,
and the idea of using public parks for camping must be forbidden. We have already given up our
sidewalks, and endured a year of isolation due to COVID. Our city parks must be left unencumbered
so that all residents can enjoy the beauty and nature of our city. No public parks for houseless

shelters.
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